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CIRCULAR  

  
To 
  
All Members 
  
Dear Sir, 

The Government of India, Ministry of Power has proposed amendments to the Electricity 
Act, 2003 for consideration by the State Governments. A copy of the proposals is enclosed 
for your reference. The proposals are mostly progressive. They restrict the State 
Governments' powers and would be contested. 
  
A note on my preliminary views on the proposals is enclosed.  
  
We request our members to study this draft amendment and sent us your valuable views 
and proposals for further action. 
  
With Warm Regards, 

  

D Balasundaram 
President 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


